
 

 

LV Family Church - Tribal Messiah DP and Blessing Education Program  
 
Hope Igarashi 
June 16, 2016 
 

 
 

On Thursday June 16, we had a very inspiring evening program, especially because the Gomez family 

attended. It was kind of a miracle because they were just invited a couple of nights ago! 

 

All enjoyed the Chinese dinner and Rev. Compton's lecture. It was a very clear and concise presentation 

of love, Divine Principle, and True Fathers course. In conclusion he gave a dynamic explanation and 

invitation to the August 19th Blessing. These Thursday eve programs are getting better each week as Rev. 

Compton is on fire! 

 

During the presentation the children were very well behaved as they decorated beautiful crafts with 

rhinestones, pearls and sea shells. Mr. and Mrs. Gomez plan to attend the Spanish Seminar at IPEC this 

Saturday. Mr. Gomez said he wants to invite his sister to it. Let us pray for them and guests planning to 

attend. The Igarashi's remain stunned at the power of God in going out witnessing. They remember how 

that particular evening they almost did not go door to door-- as they wanted to stay home to watch TV. 

 

Special thanks to Rev. Doo, the Walton's and Mrs. Borneman who were very hospitable to the guests. 

 

 
 

 


